
 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership Secretary Required ….. 

The Club is urgently seeking a Membership Secretary.    

A crucial yet seasonal role, mainly in March, April and May. 

 If you are interested, you need to have reasonable IT skills 
and, ideally, experience in using Quick Books.  

Anyone interested or wanting more detail, please contact 
Ian Broughton on:  

ian.broughton@blackburnnorthern.co.uk  / 07710958229 
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Hockey 

Lancashire Cup Hockey semi-final 

On the 12th January - in wet, foggy (typical Blackburn) conditions, 

the Men's 1st team played a hard fought match vs Southport. 

 It was an end-to-end game, with Northern creating lots of chances. 

Unfortunately the Club lost 2-1, but well played to all. 
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And Last but Not Least !! 

 

Blackburn Northern Management Committee would like to wish all members 

a Happy and Successful 2019. 

 

 

Squash (and Everyone Else!!) 

Advance Warning  

The squash building is going to be re-roofed, with the work 
scheduled to take place in February. This will involve scaffolding 
being put up on all sides of the building.  

Members need to be aware of this when accessing the squash 
courts and the indoor and outdoor tennis courts. 

 

 

Tennis  

Wimbledon Ticket Ballot  

Will all tennis members who are also British Tennis Members, 

please opt in to the Wimbledon Ticket Ballot.  

The more members who opt in, the more chance the club has of 

being allocated more than the 7 pairs we have been getting in 

the last few years! 
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